8. MANCHESTER STREET — PROPOSED 10 MINUTE PARKING RESTRICTION AND BUS STOP
REMOVAL

The Board considered a report seeking the Board’s approval for the installation of a 10 minute parking
restriction outside St Mary's in the City Catholic Primary School on the west side of Manchester Street,
just north of the Aberdeen Street intersection. Approval was also sought to delete two bus stops in the
same vicinity.

The Board resolved that:

1. The bus stop located on the western side of Manchester Street commencing at a point
19 metres in a northerly direction from the Aberdeen Street intersection and extending in a
northerly direction for a distance of 16.5 metres be removed.

2. The bus stop located on the eastern side of Manchester Street commencing at a point
8.3 metres in a northerly direction from the Aberdeen Street intersection and extending in a
northerly direction for a distance of 15.7 metres be removed.

3. The parking of vehicles be restricted to a maximum of 10 minutes, from 8am to 9.30am and
2pm to 4pm, School Days, on the west side of Manchester Street commencing at a point
19 metres in a northerly direction from the Aberdeen Street intersection and extending in a
northerly direction for a distance of 36 metres.
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